
Coach Clinic Reimbursement Policy

Bow River Bruins Hockey Association (BRBHA) has established the following guidelines for

coaching clinics for the current season:

1. All coaches and on-ice helpers must apply for a police check. BRBHA will not be

reimbursing anyone for these fees.

2. All coaches and on-ice helpers must complete the RIS for Activity Leaders course. BRBHA

will not be reimbursing anyone for these fees.

3. All BRBHA teams must have sufficient volunteers who have a valid safety course

certification. Once the teams are selected, BRBHA will work with each team to

determine who will be taking the safety course and only those volunteers who have

been pre-approved by BRBHA for the safety course will have these costs reimbursed.

4. BRBHA will reimburse (one time only) the following coaching clinic costs:

1. Coach 1

2. Coach 2

3. Checking

5. The cost for the Development 1 course is not covered by BRBHA.

6. All other coaching clinic costs must be pre-approved by BRBHA.

7. No reimbursements will be processed until the coach has a valid police check on file with

BRBHA.

8. All receipts for coaching clinics are to be received by BRBHA via email

1stVP@bowriverhockey.ca on or before December 1.

If you have any questions regarding this policy, please contact the BRBHA 1stVP at:

1stvp@bowriverhockey.ca.


